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Tuesday 1st April 2025 

Re: Caterlink charges 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of an upcoming change to our lunchtime meal pricing at Perry Hall. 
As you may be aware, our catering provider, 'Caterlink', has been responsible for providing our 
school meals. 
 
I regret to inform you that we have been advised that Caterlink meal prices are set to rise by 
11p per meal, effective from 1 April 2025. This means that the current paid meal cost of £2.80 
will increase to £2.91. We have no choice but to pass this increase on to our families, and 
parent pay will be adjusted accordingly. 
 
I understand that this news may be disappointing, and I want to assure you that we have 
explored all possible options to mitigate the impact on our families. However, as a school, we 
are bound by the contractual agreements with our catering provider, and we must implement 
these changes. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
the front office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. L Fellows 
Headteacher 
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